
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a meeting of the Delaware County Board of Elections 
has been scheduled for April 30, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. in the County Council Room of the 
County Government Center at 201 W Front St., Media, PA. The Board will consider 
election matters that include consideration of recommendations on, and challenges to, 
provisional ballots from the April 23, 2024, General Primary.  In order to provide timely 
notification to any affected voters, any challenges that would object to counting part or 
all of a voter’s provisional ballot must be filed with the Voter Registration Department no 
later than the close of business on Fri., April 26, 2024. 
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